
 



Sports Cars Club Members 

 

SCG member Richard Pearl is directing the city of Lincoln’s Airport Open 

House Day on Saturday, October 8th. In addition to a lot of super-cool 

aircraft on display, the event also envisions a large auto show: classic cars, 

sports cars, exotic cars, and WW II vehicles. Hopefully, we can get a lot of the 

LH SCG members to bring their cars for display. The event is expecting 

3,000+ people and will be a great community event. 

 

We will all depart the O.C. parking lot at 8:00 AM and travel as a group 

direct to the Airport where we will be directed onto the tarmac - positioned 

between the rows of aircraft. The event closes at 1:00 PM. There will be food 

trucks there for refreshments. 

 

If you are interested in participating, please contact Richard directly.  His 

contact info is available on our club roster. 


